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“And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.
2 Timothy 2:2 

July – September 2020
Dear Praying Friends,	
Corona
	 The virus continues to affect us since Uganda’s lockdown has been indefinitely extended.  Some of our 
restrictions have been lifted, although new ones occasionally take their place.  Churches and schools are still 
closed, and they may remain closed throughout 2020.  No gatherings are officially permitted with more than 
five people.  This greatly affects us since our ministry tends to be based around the gathering of people!  While 
that can be very discouraging, we rejoice that God never changes, and the Holy Spirit is never locked down!
Salvations
	 He continues to work in people’s lives.  We’ve been praying to see people saved during this difficult time, 
and God has been answering that prayer.  Several of our church people have given testimony of those they 
were able to lead to Christ.  Nate led a young man to the Lord while he was out visiting one of the village 
pastors.  This man had tasted of the world, and he decided it was empty.  He was looking for peace and joy, so 
his heart was very ready to receive Jesus as his Savior.  Sara was also able to lead a young lady, Jennifer, to the 
Lord, while out visiting.
	 Throughout lock down, Sara had been going through discipleship lessons with two of our ladies’ leaders, 
Nancy and Ruth, so that they could then be the ones doing ladies’ discipleship.  Nancy has been very excited 
about the chance to disciple Jennifer in the Lord.  Please pray for Nancy as she does this.  It’s a big step for her!
Furlough
	 Along with Nancy and Ruth, we would also like to ask you pray for three of our church leaders – Matthew, 
Tonny, and Axis.  They will be involved in discipleship, preaching, teaching, Bible school, and Bible college 
while we are gone on furlough next year.
	 We are going into this next year with “open hands,” knowing that God may choose to change our plans as 
He has often done recently.  However, our current plan is to leave on furlough soon after Andrew completes 
his senior year in May of 2021.  This furlough will be a bit different for us, as we will be leaving Andrew 
behind for college.  We know it’s still almost a year away, but we ask you to begin praying with us over the 
many decisions we will need to make.  Also, please pray for Andrew as he will need to make many decisions 
about his future.
Family
	 Please continue to pray for growth for the rest of the children as we begin a new homeschooling year and 
all the challenges that brings!  Caleb’s arm has finally healed.  It’s been a long road for him.  At first, the doctor 
has said it should take six weeks to heal, but it ended up being nine.  He is so thankful to finally be cast free!
Other Prayer Requests

•	 Our radio transmitter is still in Kampala; to be fixed, it needs a part from the US.
•	 Soon we plan to begin the next semester of Bible college, with only Matthew and Charles as students.

Yours for Uganda,

Nate, Sara, Andrew, Joseph, Susanna, Caleb, and Daniel Wright


